PAWCATUCK RIVER HARBOR MANAGEMENT COMMISSION

REGULAR MEETING

DECEMBER 11, 2008

Chairman Dilley called the meeting to order at 7:00pm.  Those present at this meeting of the Pawcatuck River Harbor Management Commission, held at the Edythe K. Richmond Homes Community Building were:

Mr. Scott Dilley, Chairman
      Ms Joyce Ballou, Regular Member
                                                                                                                 Mr. George Smith, Secretary
 

The November minutes were reviewed.  Minor changes were made and Mr. Smith made a motion to accept these minutes as corrected.  Ms Ballou seconded and the motion passed unanimously.

There were no reports presented except the Budget Report.  It was reviewed briefly in preparation for the submission of the new 2009/2010 budget.  No major changes were made.

Correspondence consisted of the Town of Stonington’s letter regarding submission of the new budget; letter from the first selectman regarding 12/10/08 Board of Selectmen’s meeting; letter from the town attorney with final review comments on the Plan and a Rhode Island application for 15 Breen Rd, Westerly.

Under Old Business, changes from the Town Attorney were incorporated into the Plan.  The most prominent changes were:

1. Moving the glossary to Section 28 of the Plan.

2. Move the Transit Appendix and make it part of Section 12.
  These and other minor changes have been incorporated into the Plan.  Ms Ballou made a motion to accept the changes.    This motion was seconded by Mr. Smith and passed unanimously.
  Chairman Dilley advised that the Commission is now waiting on a scheduled town meeting to be called by the Selectman on the Plan.
There was no New Business to discuss.

There being no further business, motion to adjourn at 7:30 pm was made by Mrs. Ballou and seconded by Mr. Smith.  Motion passed unanimously.

Respectfully submitted,

George Smith

Secretary
 
